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April 01, 2020 

 
 
 

Discontinuation of Certain Power-over-Ethernet Products 
 

 
Dear Brandon,  
 
Please be advised that Phihong will be issuing an EOL notice to all customers next week regarding the 
pending obsolescence of several different Power-over-Ethernet products. However, I wanted to highlight 
the below models to you:   
 
POE125U-4-AT-R 
POE125U-4-AT-N-R 
POE480U-4UP 
POE480U-8UP-R 
POE480U-8UP 
POE29U-560 
 
The EOL notice will provide for a last time buy option, but there most likely will be higher MOQ’s/MSQ’s. 
 
We do have some inventory available on many of these models. As Digikey has purchased a lot of these 
models in 2019, we wanted to contact you in advance to see if there is any existing demand with your 
customer base and to give you first option at the existing inventory. 
 
Please give me a call at your earliest convenience to discuss. Just a soft reminder, that time is of the 
essence as a formal EOL notice will be sent out to all our customers next week. 
 
Best Regards, 
 

Brittany Schreiber 

 

Brittany Schreiber 

Distribution Manager  

(p) 631-750-1906 

(e) brittanys@phihongusa.com 
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